Martha's Vineyard Public Schools

Excellence and Equity For All Children

RICHARD M. SMITH, ED.D. SUPERINTENDENT

Equal Opportunity Employer

HOPE T. MACLEOD, M.ED., BCBA
DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

MARK A. FRIEDMAN SCHOOL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

October 12, 2022

Dear Select Board,

The Martha's Vineyard Regional High School Committee voted on 10/03/2022 – to use up to \$5,460.89 from the contingency fund for expenses related to an environmental review of the athletic field projects.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, A

Richard M. Smith, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools